Newchurch Community Primary School

31st January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Year Two visit from Lowry Artist Tuesday 10th March

As part of their Art topic, Year Two have invited a professional artist from the Lowry to work with the class in school. This fantastic opportunity will enhance both the children's knowledge of his painting methods, as well as the history of their local area.

The cost of this activity is £9.50, payable on Parent Pay. This price has been subsidised due the size of the class, and is a voluntary contribution, but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip.

If you have any further questions, please speak to Mr Tattersall.

Please complete form and return by **Thursday 27th February**.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jayne Narraway

Headteacher

Year Two visit from Lowry Artist Tuesday 10 th N	March
I would like my child	
to take part in the above activity:	
I will pay £9.50 on Parent Pay	Pupil premiu
Signed	. Date
Please print name	